
        

 
 
 
    

    

    

    

INTERIM REPORTS: 

Interim report cards are included in today’s folder. Please read them, sign and return before 

Friday the 30th.  

 

 

HALLOWEEN: 

Considering that Halloween is on a Saturday and due to strike pressure tactics, there will be no 

“special” activity or contest for costumes this year.  Students are invited to dress up in costume if 

they so choose, but they must arrive at school already in costume.  Extra time will not be allotted 

to put costumes on.  At lunch hour, there will be parents from the PPO committee animating the 

students with special games and activities. Each teacher will also decide if they are going to have 

a “party” in their classroom or not during the afternoon. Please pay attention for further details 

from your child’s teacher. 

 

 

CAFETERIA INFORMATION: 

The special Halloween meal will be on Friday, October 30th, but it is only for those who have 

already signed up and paid for it………No exceptions! So if your child has not signed up for it by 

now, then they must bring a lunch from home. Extra sandwiches, wraps, fussy plates, etc will 

NOT be offered as an alternative. 

 

 

HALLOWEEN COLLECTION BOXES: 

This year, we will be raising funds for the BMP Hospital once again. The children will bring the 

boxes home with them in order for them to collect donations as they go trick-or-treating.  Boxes 

must be returned to the school on Monday, November 2nd.  

   

 

MEGA PROJECT FOR DAYCARE: 

Our Daycare is once again this year doing a “Mega-Project” as they did last year with LEGO.  In 

order for their project to be successful this year, they need plastic covers, caps, etc.   So please 

start saving all the plastic covers that you possibly can and send them to school every now & then. 

 

 

 

REMINDERS: 

October 28th, 2015 = ETSB teachers & support staff are on strike, so there is NO 

school for any students. 


